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Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
URMSTON GRAMMAR OPEN EVENING EVENT 2023 – STUDENT PARTICIPATION  
 
We are delighted to inform you that our annual Open Evening event will take place on Wednesday 21st June 
from 4:00pm to 8:00pm. We are looking forward to welcoming students currently in Year 5 and their parents 
and carers, as they begin to make decisions about their secondary education. It is always an incredibly 
popular event and is a key date in our school calendar. 
 
We have divided the evening into two distinct sessions;  
 
Session one will run from 4pm until 5.45pm and will involve ALL students in Year 8 and students from 7U and 

7R 
Session two will run from 6pm until 8pm and will involve for ALL students in Year 10 and students from 7M, 

7S and 7T. 
 

Students in Year 9 will not be involved on this occasion; however, they will take their turn again next year in 
Year 10. All students will be dismissed from school at 12.30pm on Wednesday 21st June to allow them time 
to rest before returning in the evening. If you wish your child to remain on site until 3.15pm, please 
complete the form by clicking on the link below. In addition, students will have a later start on Thursday 
22nd June and must register in their usual form rooms at 10.50am, (20-minute form time) and be ready to 
start their lessons in period 3. If you require your child to arrive at the usual time in school on Thursday 22nd 
June, please also indicate this by clicking the link below and completing the form. 
 
MS Form Link 
 
Our Open Evening is a key event on our school calendar and a significant occasion for our students and staff 
to come together and represent Urmston Grammar to the wider community. We do expect every student to 
participate in the evening, and to do so with pride and enthusiasm.  This is an important opportunity to give 
something back to their school community and for all of us to showcase our school.  All students will be 
registered as they arrive on site to begin their allocated session as they would be for a normal school day.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a successful and rewarding event for everyone involved. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A. Rogers 
Assistant Headteacher 
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